
SLCT GENERAL MEETING  
MINUTES 

November 11, 2021 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:33 pm by President Greg Posniack. 

Five new members and one guest introduced themselves. 

Kate King-Turner was introduced as a new board member replacing Jo Birlin.  

She talked about her new responsibility as Publicity chairman and asked for 
anyone with an interest in publicity to volunteer to be on the committee. 

Holiday Party – Robin Murray 

The party will be on Dec. 14 at Palo Verde. This will be instead of a December 
general membership meeting. Reservations need to be made by Dec. 2. Robin 
also mentioned that the January membership meeting will include a Broadway 
trivia game and the February meeting will include guests from the Chandler high 
schools to entertain us. 

Fall show financial wrap-up Cindi Decker 

Ticket sales brought in $19,262 while expenses totaled $13,105 for a total income 
of $6,157. 

Spring show – Diana Nelinson 

The show was originally scheduled for 3/27/22 to 4/2/22. For some reason, 
Cottonwood doesn’t have us scheduled for those dates and gave us 4/24/22 to 
4/30/22. Some of the cast members can’t be there for those new dates. Diana will 
try to arrange something with Oakwood. 

Summer show 

Sandy Bocynesky will direct the summer show. It is called “Last Round-up of the 
Guacamole Queens” and opens 7/8/22. 

ImproVables – Phyllis Novy 



Phyllis announced that the ImproVables will be attending an “Off the Cuff” show 
tomorrow. She also announced that the ImproVables’ first show will be at Phase 1 
on 2/5/22. 

Linda Caton 

Linda was awarded an SLCT life membership for the many things she did with and 
for our theatre group.  Greg Posniack read a thank-you note from Linda. 

Entertainment 

Wendell Orr, who now lives in Oakwood, entertained us with often funny 
accounts of his accidents and how he dealt with them because of his great 
attitude. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:36 pm 


